NEW WESTMINSTER MONTESSORI SOCIETY

RAISING LEADERS OF THE FUTURE



Annual General Meeting

You are invited to attend the NWMS AGM on Wednesday April 24th at 6:30 pm at Waves @ 6th & 6th We encourage parents who have children enrolled in the Montessori program to participate and join the society. We have volunteer positions available to fill this year. In order for the Montessori program to continue in the public school system we need dedicated parents like you





Benefits of the Montessori Program

- Students are able to progress at a pace appropriate to their learning needs
- Students work towards developing positive social and community skills
- Students are able to make a smooth transition to regular program education

How do the students learn in Montessori?

Students study the same curriculum as the regular program, completing the British Columbia Ministry of Education's Learning Standards. However, students learn through the Montessori methods of working with carefully selected materials that demonstrate the concepts to be learned in a concrete way before moving to more abstract learning. Students choose the activities they will work on, covering all areas over time. In the classrooms, students learn individually, from each other and from the teacher.

What is the New Westminster Montessori Society?

We are parent volunteers and our purpose is to provide additional funding to promote the Montessori approach to education and child development within the New Westminster School District. We are a non-profit society and we're hoping you will join us.

Who is qualified to join the NWMS?

- A parent who has a child enrolled in the Montessori program
- Someone with an interest in people
- A person with good communication skills
- An organized person
- A parent interested in our community

NWMS MEETINGS

Please come out and join us at our next meeting on Wednesday, April 24th at 6:30 PM @ Waves Coffee Shop at 6th Ave and 6th St.

For more information visit our website:

http://newwestmontessori.ca

Please note our new email address:

newest.montessori.society@gmail.com

Find us on Facebook:

New Westminster Montessori Society